
Board of Directors at Highline Meadows Give Special Treatment to 
Some

Dear HOA

You have not replied or taken action on the HOA rules and regulations and    are obviously giving 
special treatment to some HOA members.

1)  You are not enforcing the 72 hour vehicle move rule  some vehicles have not moved in 3 years.

2) You are allowing the Use of "Red" visitor badges for more than 3 days while others must pay $30 
dollars a month to park

3) You have allowed Recreational RV vehicles to be park for several years for some but have gone after
others when the Rules  specifically say that RV's are not allowed.

4) You allow some Vehicles to remain on premises that are not currently registered to the State of 
Colorado

5) You have made this place look like a junk yard allowing all kinds of stored vehicles.

6) You do not enforce "NO" parking within 15 feet of Fire Hydrants

7) You have given special treatment to some members while enforcing the rules on others

Thanks


